
 

 

 

Mr Bakhodir Diyarov presentation 

The EAA is pleased to announce that as of 1st April 2019, Mr Bakhodir Diyarov will succeed 
Mrs Nicole Coopman who after 17 years of service as the EAA Executive Secretary will be 
retiring. Baha will attend the EAA Annual Congress in Paphos and be supported and coached 
by Nicole until 31st July 2019. 

Originally from Uzbekistan, Baha came to Belgium in 2010. Before pursuing his masters 
degrees in Belgium, he undertook a BA with Honours in Politics and International Studies at 
Warwick University in England from 1999-2002. He holds a MSc degree in Management from 
the VUB and MSc in Development Evaluation and Management from IOB, Antwerp 
University. Before joining EAA, Baha has worked for the European University Association as 
Membership and Statutory Meetings Officer and for the Federation of European 
Neuroscience Societies, where he was responsible for administrative support to the FENS 
leadership and Executive Director as well as for all membership queries and accounting.  

 


